

Thank You Very Much!

Minnesota Patriot Guard Riders Bloomington, MN

For the Donation of \$336.86
Deposited into GPF 6629, Specific Earmarked Funds
Flag Replacement

Program Manager, Voluntary Service

August 9, 2007



STATE OF MINNESOTA VETERANS HOME BOARD

MINNESOTA VETERANS HOME - SILVER BAY

45 Banks Boulevard Silver Bay, Minnesota 55614 (218) 226-6300 FAX (218) 226-6336

August 13, 2007

Brain Jones MN Patriot Guard P.O. Box 210855 Bloomington, MN 55420

Dear Brian,

On behalf of the residents at the Minnesota Veterans Home - Silver Bay, we extend appreciation to your organization for the donation of two hundred and fifty five dollars. This will be used for flag replacement.

Thank you for your donation.

Sincerely,

Ward C. Wallin Volunteer Program Administrator Michael F. Bond Administrator



STATE OF MINNESOTA VETERANS HOMES BOARD

MINNESOTA VETERANS HOME – LUVERNE

P.O. Box 539

LUVERNE, MINNESOTA 56156 (507) 283-1100

August 20, 2007

Minnesota Patriot Guard P. O. Box 201855 Bloomington, MN 55420

Dear Members,

I want to say a sincere "thank you" on behalf of the Minnesota Veterans Home-Luverne! Your generous donation in the amount of \$335.65 is truly appreciated. This donation has been placed in our Flag Maintenance account and will be used to purchase a set of flags to be placed on our grounds.

Thank you, again, for your generous support of our Veterans Home.

In Service to Veterans

Pamela K. Barrows

Administrator

PKB:li

enc.



STATE OF MINNESOTA VETERANS HOMES BOARD

MINNESOTA VETERANS HOME – MINNEAPOLIS

5101 Minnehaha Avenue South Minneapolis, Minnesota 55417-1699 (612) 721-0600

August 29, 2007

MN Patriot Guard PO Box 201855 Bloomington MN 55420

Dear Commander:

Thank you for your support of the veterans who live at the Minnesota Veterans Home. Your valued donation benefits our residents and your generous contribution of \$894.90 will be used towards the Flag Replacement fund.

We appreciate the efforts of your organization on behalf of our residents. Your support increases the quality of life for our veterans here at their Home.

Thank you again for your gift.

Sincerely,

Shirlee Peterson/W// Recreation Therapy Director



STATE OF MINNESOTA VETERANS HOME BOARD

MINNESOTA VETERANS HOME - HASTINGS

1200 E. 18 TH STREET HASTINGS, MINNESOTA 55033-3680 (651) 438-8500 FAX (651) 437-2012

September 4, 2007

Marge Boisvert, Treasurer MN Patriot Guard P.O. Box 201855 Bloomington, MN 55420

Dear Marge and Members of the MN Patriot Guard,

Thank you so very much for the very generous donation of \$1,380.76 to the Hastings Veterans Home. These monies will be placed in a special account, and will be used to replace the old and frayed flags that greet everyone as they approach our facility. This contribution will certainly help in preserving the dignity and pride due the veterans in our home.

Your concern and continued support of the veterans in our home is truly appreciated by all. Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Roy J. Bressler Volunteer Services

7

Connie Ball

Interim Administrator